
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be holding our first ever skills night on 

February 26th, 2014!  Please keep an eye out for the 

signup email as space is very limited. 

We also need volunteers to help setup, cleanup and supervise skills for 

the night.  A separate email will be sent out asking for people with 

relevant experience to sign up for this!   

February, 2014 

On Saturday, February 15, 2014, on the 

invitation of the Dominican Youth 

Development Division; members of the 

mission visited the Kalinago territory to 

educate youth in the area about sexually 

transmitted diseases.  Representatives of 

Salybia delivered a presentation on various 

sexually transmitted infections.  They 

reported that there was a lot of enthusiasm 

amongst attendees who were mainly youth 

from the territory.  The areas touched 

included misconceptions about STDs, signs, 

symptoms, prevention and treatment 

options available once infected.  The event 

was featured in Dominica news online.   

 
Every year, Salybia mission project holds a 5k 

run.  The event is attended by novice as well as 

experienced runners and proceeds go towards 

helping members of the local community in one 

way or the other. This semester, we will be 

holding the event on April 4th, 2014.  

Participants at the event will receive a free T-

shirt.  There will be prizes awarded after the 

event. The grand prize will be a night stay at one 

of the destination hotels in the area. 

http://dominicanewsonline.com/news/homepage/news/health/kalinago-community-takes-stds/

